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Virtual Public Workshop 

Local Road Safety/Action Plan Updates for Mendocino County & Cities  

 

The Mendocino Council of Governments (MCOG) has hired a consultant to update Local Road 

Safety/Action Plans for the County of Mendocino, and the cities of Fort Bragg, Point Arena, Ukiah, 

and Willits. These updated safety plans will enable local jurisdictions to enhance safety for all modes 

of transportation for all ages and abilities, and will aid in seeking state and federal grant funding to 

implement priority safety projects.  

 

MCOG invites the public to a virtual public workshop on Thursday, June 27, 2024 (6:00 p.m. – 

7:30 p.m.) to hear a presentation on the project and offer input. The presentation will cover draft 

safety projects and provide a period for discussion and questions.  

 

For Zoom meeting access and additional information, visit the project website at 

https://www.mendoroadsafetyplan.com/. This project is funded with State grant funds provided by 

Caltrans.   

 

Contact MCOG project manager Loretta Ellard at lellard@dbcteam.net or 707-234-3434 with any 

questions.  
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